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Press Release: 

Secretary Laird Comments on WaterFix Vote by Westlands Water 

District  
  
SACRAMENTO – California Secretary for Natural Resources John Laird issued the following 
statement regarding today’s decision by the Westlands Water District to decline participation in 
the California WaterFix project. 
  

“There is one thing on which everyone agrees: Our aging water infrastructure needs to 
be modernized. Failing to act puts future water supply reliability at risk. This vote, while 
disappointing, in no way signals the end of WaterFix.” 

  
  

### 
  

Every Californian should conserve water. 
Find out how: 

 
SaveOurWater.com ·· Drought.CA.gov 
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